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Membership Update from
Dr. Philip Groff

Hello Everyone,

As many of you are by now aware, we have recently deployed a
new membership management system, replacing our old system
that had reached the end of its life, and of server support. The new
system is up and running, though as always happens when
deploying a complex system, such as we need for the RASC, there
have been a few unexpected developments. We are resolving these
in order of priority. We appreciate your patience while we deal
with them. The issue with logging in to the site, using the Log In
link on the main page, should be fixed by the end of this week. All
other major issues should be addressed by the end of next
week. Again, we thank you for your patience. While there have
been challenges, we know that the situation is improving daily,
and that the outcome will be an effective and efficient IT
infrastructure for the whole Society.
 
Clear Skies,
 
Phil
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